KENT LEAGUE CROSS-COUNTRY MATCH 4 and Club Championships
        Saturday 30th November 2013 at Sparrows Den, West Wickham
The final fixture of this seasons Kent Cross-Country League fixtures takes place on Saturday 30th
November 2013 at Sparrows Den and includes the Blackheath & Bromley club championships.

Team and individual trophies will be awarded after this fixture based on the whole season.
Additionally awards will be made to the first three club members in this meeting in each Under 13, 15 and 17 age-group.
Everyone can run in this fixture.

Race times and distances for this fixture are as follows:


Current Standings









Team

Individual

   Under 13 Girls


12.00 p.m.

2,500 metres

2nd
        1st  Millie
   Under 13 Boys
        

12.20 p.m.                   3,000 metres

1st
        1st  Michael
   Under 15 Girls


12.40 p.m.

3,000 metres

1st
        1st  Naomi
   Under 15 Boys                           1.00 p.m.                   4,000 metres

2nd
        3rd  Marco
   Under 17 and 20 Women          1.20 p.m.

3,500 metres 

2nd
        1st  Niamh
   Under 17 and 20 Men               1.40 p.m.                   5,000 metres

2nd
        1st  Will
   Senior Men


  2.00 p.m.
            10,000 metres

4th               4th  Alex
You have been registered for this league and will be given numbers for this fixture by your team manager at the start. These MUST be returned to Hanna Cordell at the end of the race as they have to be used for all four fixtures. New athletes will be registered at the start of each fixture.

Next Fixtures
The next fixture is the Southern Inter-Counties at Biggleswade on Saturday 14th December, Selection is by county invitation.

For those wanting a race before Christmas the Holly Run takes place at Reigate on Sunday 15th December. The programme includes Under 11 races. This is an open race and entry is by individual, see your team manager for an entry form. Full details at www.hollyrun.com. Entry £3 in advance, £5 on the day.
The next club fixture is the Kent Championships at Brockhill Country Park, Hythe on Saturday 4th January 2014, the club has entered those athletes who have been competing during the season. 
The National Cross-Country takes place at Wollaton Park, Nottingham on Saturday 22nd February. We are making a weekend of this fixture with a coach at Midday Friday 21st Feb returning Sunday afternoon and staying 2 nights at a 4 Star Hotel with pool on a half board basis. The cost of this trip is £110 per person and we require a deposit of £50 by 30th November to confirm your place. The balance is payable by 20th February 2014.
If you need any further details or have any questions please contact either of us.

Andy Frankish 07793-670609(girls), Paul Austridge 07710-094846 (boys). 
